
Dear Senator, 

 

On behalf of my 3rd grader, please support the HB 2602 that creates a Dyslexia Task Force.  We 

need professionals trained in this learning disability to be able to appropriately screen students 

and administer the right interventions.  Our boys and girls are getting lost in the system being 

misdiagnosed and mislabeled.  Dyslexia affects more than reading and they cannot simply "catch 

up" with a tutor as many people believe. 

 

Dyslexic children have issues with comprehension and processing in all aspects of their 

understanding.  Our teachers are not trained to teach them in a way that allows them to keep up 

or perform anywhere near their potential at this time, but you can change that with your support.  

 

Please support the Bill and give these kids a chance. 

 

 

Thank you in advance for your support! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lindsey Bruns 

 


